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Activity update

A new public webpage was launched today to provide current and accurate
information about the University’s ‘Shaping our future’ initiative. This
resource provides important background, contextual information and
frequently asked questions about the changes underway, and can be
accessed via this link. Thank you to all involved in building this resource. |
encourage you to refer to this page if you receive questions from any of our
external stakeholders, partners and the public.

Today, VCE members and the University’s senior leaders met for a full-day
workshop in Toowoomba where through a number of lively, positive,
productive and forward-looking sessions we discussed our future vision,
aspirations, and ideas for UniSQ, as well as working through decisions we
must continue to make to secure our future. This workshop reflects the
commitment of the Vice-Chancellor's Executive and your senior leaders to
collaborate, engage and communicate about current and future plans at
UniSQ. Thank you to everyone who attended for their collegial and spirited
participation. A summary of this session and the outcomes arising will be
shared as part of the 5 December All-Staff Forum.

More information about work specific area changes happening at the
moment will be provided soon via the UniSQ Staff Communications
SharePoint. In the meantime, please continue to raise any questions you

have with your leaders and via AskUniSQ@unisg.edu.au.

All-Staff Forum & Q&A sessions

A reminder to add the next All-Staff Forum to your calendar on Thursday 5
December from 12pm to 1pm. You can attend in person at the Toowoomba
campus (in L206 and L209) or online via Zoom. In person Q&A sessions will
follow at each campus to provide opportunities for everyone to ask
questions, contribute ideas and have their say. These sessions will be held
at:

e Toowoomba L206 and L209 — 5 December 2pm — 3pm
e Springfield B435 — 10 December 12pm — 1pm
e |pswich 0202 — 11 December 11:30am — 12:30pm

Student Forum and Q&A
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The Associate Provost and | will be talking with the Student Senate, UniSQ’s
highest student governing body about the changes underway at the
University and the reasons for these changes, at a student Forum and Q&A
session on December 3.

Drop-in VCE sessions

The informal drop-in sessions with VCE for you to share and discuss your
ideas directly with members of VCE are continuing, with another positive
session held in Ipswich yesterday. Thank you to everyone who is making the
time to share their thoughts and ideas.

Visit the UniSQ Staff Communications SharePoint for the full list of upcoming
sessions and an FAQ section that we continue to update as we respond to

your questions submitted via AskUniSQ@unisg.edu.au.

UniSQ acknowledges the First Nations of southern Queensland and their ongoing connection to Country, lands, and waterways. We pay
deep respect to Elders past and present.
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